
 
 
3 September 2022 
 
Dear Club Secretary, 
 

Please forward this letter to your Programme Secretary or alternatively, the 
person in your Club/Society responsible for ordering the Exhibition Portfolio. 

 
EAF 2022 EXHIBITION PORTFOLIO  

 
As we have been able to hold an Exhibition again this year, the work for which is almost complete, we are now 
able to start preparations for our 2022 Annual Exhibition Portfolio which will be available either as a DVD or file 
Transfer via WeTransfer.. As in previous years, the Portfolio will contain all the images accepted for the EAF 
Exhibition, as a menu-driven presentation. There will not be a commentary by Colin Southgate FRPS DPAGB 
this year which I am sure will disappoint many of you. However you will be able to either look at the images with 
an automatic transition and music accompaniment or run each section manually with a chance for your 
Members to discuss the images too. 
 
The Portfolio DVD or download file will cost just £10.00 and is issued as a disc/file that you can keep. This gives 
excellent viewing on a Club evening on any convenient date and more than once if desired.  It is anticipated that 
the discs will be ready by late September at the latest.   
 
An order form is attached herewith for completion and return to me by Post please, as otherwise I have to print 
each application myself and with well over 100 Clubs in our Federation, this becomes very time consuming and 
costly for me.   Payment  is preferably by direct Bank transfer or failing that, by cheque - payee EAF please.  As 
soon as the disc is ready, it will then be dispatched to you.    
 
Once again, the presentation will be produced in PC format only, with one resolution of 1600 x 1200 pixels and 
will work perfectly well with all projector resolutions.   
 
 
 

2022  PAGB INTER- FEDERATION EXHIBITION  
 
I am also taking this opportunity to advise you that the PAGB Print Exhibition/Competition will I assume be  
available to download via the PAGB website, Recorded Lecture service for a small fee.  This also gives a good 
opportunity to see some of the best work from around the UK, accepted for the PAGB Inter-Federation 
Competition/ Exhibition. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Exhibition Secretary 
 
 

Hon. General Secretary: Sue Dobson CPAGB. APAGB., 45 Regent Road, Epping, CM16 5D 
WEBSITE: www.eaf.org.uk 

THE EAST ANGLIAN FEDERATION 
OF PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETIES  

 
Member of the Photographic  Alliance of  Great Britain 

Exhibition Secretary:   
Mrs. Naomi M. Saul  ARPS. ASINWP. EFIAP. DPAGB. APAGB BPE4* 

“Grange” 46 Apsley End Road, Shillington, Hitchin,  
Hertfordshire, SG5 3LX. 

Telephone: 01462 711772 
Email: ericandnaomisaul@btinternet.com 


